
New York | Washington D.C. | Delaware | London | cahill.com

Cahill’s Antitrust Practice Recommended by 
Global Competition Review

Date:  05/03/16

Global Competition Review (GCR) has recommended Cahill in its 2016 edition of New York’s Competition Bar.  Cahill
is one of only twenty-two firms to receive such a recommendation. Cahill enters the 2016 edition “on the strength of 
its financial services litigation and peers’ praise, which highlights the firm’s ‘excellent culture.’”  Elai Katz was also 
recognized as a “terrific, smart,” and “well rounded lawyer.”  GCR is one of the world's leading antitrust and 
competition law journals and news services.
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